
From: Crowley, David P
To: Tilda Liu
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: [External] Official Use Only - Consultation with State of NC regarding Duke Energy nuclear

plants ISFSI DFP Update
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2022 3:11:15 PM

Good afternoon Tilda,
 
I just had the chance to review this information. No questions or comments at this time.
 
Thank you,
 
David Crowley
Chief, Radiation Protection Section
Division of Health Service Regulation
NC Department of Health and Human Services
Office: 919-814-2303
 
Don’t wait to vaccinate. Find a COVID-19 vaccine location near you at
MySpot.nc.gov.
 

From: Liu, Tilda <Tilda.Liu@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 7:25 PM
To: Crowley, David P <david.crowley@dhhs.nc.gov>
Cc: Liu, Tilda <Tilda.Liu@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External] Official Use Only - Consultation with State of NC regarding Duke Energy nuclear
plants ISFSI DFP Update
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an
attachment to Report Spam.

 
Mr. Crowley,
 
Just want to make you aware that the NRC has sent the attached letter (by U.S Mail) with
its enclosures to you for review, and comment if appropriate. 
 
Please feel free to reach out for any questions or comments.
 
Sincerely,
Tilda Liu, Senior Project Manager
Storage and Transportation Licensing Branch (STLB)
Division of Fuel Management (DFM)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
* R-II  | ( 404-997-4730  | Tilda.Liu@nrc.gov
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Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties
by an authorized State official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information,
including confidential information relating to an ongoing State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in
error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email.


